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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Y1 Keanan Gowlett 
Y2 Bella North 

Y3 Lucas Bessant 
Y4 Mason Mccaskill 
Y5 Maddie Brown 

Y6 Divonne Doherty 
 

 
 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Beck in Reception, and Mrs Sharp in Nursery, 

will be having their own award celebration today. 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Indie Green for a great attitude in all 

new activities. Super! 

Mrs 

Withington 

Ivy-Rose Tyler for a super attitude to 

a new start in Year 2. 

Mrs 

Harvey 

Erin Grew for showing a great attitude 

in all her work. 

Mr 

Warden 

Patrick Welton for showing a fantastic 

attitude to all his work. 

Miss  

Perry 

Bobbie Willis for tackling each new 

learning opportunity with positivity and 

striving for high standards. 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Harley Kennedy for starting Year 6 

with an excellent attitude. 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target 

    97%  

99% 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR 

GREEN! 
 

Rec 100% 

Yr 1 98.9% 

Yr 2  100% 

Yr 3 98% 

Yr 4 99% 

Yr 5 99% 

Yr 6 98% 
 

 

Please ensure 

children are in 

school at 8.40 

ready for a 

prompt start. 
Years 1 – 6 now 

finish at 3.20pm 

Reception at 3.10pm 
 

NEW STAFF! 

 
Mrs A Sharp has been 
appointed Room Lead 
in our new Nursery. 

 
Miss K Hunter is 

Teaching Assistant in 
the Nursery. 

ATTENDANCE 
We are firmly committed to 

ensuring attendance is the best 

that it can be. The Government 

sets a target of 97% for every 

child, and the whole school. 

Anything below this figure 

triggers procedures. 

Ofsted, quite rightly, judges a 

school on attendance. 

Please ensure that, wherever 

possible, your child attends 

school every day and does not 

take unnecessary one day 

absences for minor ailments as 

these add up. 

 

GO FOR GREEN! 

AIM FOR 100%! 
 

Don’t forget that you 

can find out what is 

going on around 

school on our 

Facebook page! 

 

Happy News! 
 

 
 

Miss Perry is delighted to 

announce that she is 

expecting her first baby 

early in the new year. 

We are so excited, it is a 

long time since we have 

had a staff baby! 

 

 
Miss G Butcher is 

Teaching Assistant in 
the Nursery. 

 
Mr C Remmer is 

Teaching Assistant in 
Year 1. 

 

 


